
DFA HEARING DATES ANNOUNCED 

Closing 

 

In our latest newsletter we ex-
plained that getting dates from the 

Designated Officer of the DFA 
(Development Facilitation Act) Tri-
bunal has been a very difficult 

process.  
 
We have been trying to obtain the 
pre-hearing as well as the final tri-

bunal hearing dates since the hand 
in of our documents on the 14th of 
December 2007. Although the law, 

prescribes that the tribunal hearing 
is to be held no later than 120 
days after submission of all docu-

ments, the Designated Officer was 
not able to give us these dates due 
to enormous backlogs. We were 

informed that the tribunal hearing 
would most likely only be in the 
first half of 2009. This we found 
totally unacceptable. 

 
As a result of huge efforts made by 
ourselves and our Attorneys, and 

constant communication with the 
Designated Officer of the Limpopo 

Province Tribunal, we finally received 
the dates we have been waiting for 

on the 12th of June. The pre-hearing 
conference will be on the 14th of Au-
gust and the tribunal hearing will be 

on the 11th of September 2008. 
 
This is great news after more than 
two years of hard work. This effec-

tively means that we will be able to 
launch our development and start 
with the infrastructure very soon af-

ter the 11th of September.  
 

WATCH THIS PLACE ! 

• DFA hearing 

dates      

announced 

• 11th Sept 

2008 
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Should anyone wish to visit the farm 
to look at their stands or to take a 

drive through the Wilderness area, 

please contact us to arrange a time. 

ZANDSPRUIT, 

 MOVE TO A BETTER PLACE 

 

Best regards to all, 

The Zandspruit team 


